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To the Chairperson and Members of the 
South East Area Committee 
 

Naming and numbering proposal for a development at 39 – 42A Clanbrassil Street, 
Dublin 8 

 
Cearnóg an Oraigh / Orr’s Square 
Ardán an Oraigh / Orr's Terrace 

 
A request to name and number a development at 39 – 42A Clanbrassil Street, Dublin 8 has 
been received.   
 
The applicant has chosen the names Cearnóg an Oraigh / Orr’s Square and Ardán an 
Oraigh / Orr's Terrace because:  
 
“1. Both blocks are accessed from Orr's terrace.” 
“2 The blocks consist of different unit types, i.e. apartments vs "own door" duplexes therefore 
we feel that some sort of differentiation should be reflected in the name.” 
 
The Acting Manager Land Surveying and Mapping has approved the numbering Block 1: 1- 
24 Orr's Square,  Block 2: 1-4 Orr's Terrace.  The development is shown on Map SM-2022-
0109-Rev B attached. 
 
The Heritage Officer considers the proposed names appropriate and accordingly the scheme 
is recommended for approval. 
 
Karl Mitchell 
Director of Services Central and South East  


